
 
 

May 11, 2018 

 

Colby Community College is seeking competitive bids to perform several areas of dirt work at 

the CCC Farm before June 30, 2018: 

 All beef unit pens 

 Beef unit pasture entrance 

 Horse unit pens four, five, six 

 Horse unit mare motel, little arena pen 

In addition, the College is seeking bids on the following: 

 All roads – bids on asphalt millings vs. crushed concrete (asphalt would be necessary 

at the horse unit for the comfort of animals). 

The selected vendor will be responsible for the transporting, delivering, and spreading of the 

dirt. 

All bids need to be submitted by 4:00 p.m. on June 1, 2018. Bids will be opened by the Vice 

President of Business Affairs, Vice President of Academics, and one staff member.   

A Board meeting will be held on June 4 to select a vendor. Orders will be placed after approval 

has been received from the Board of Trustees.  

Please direct questions to Codey Schmeiser, codey.schmeiser@colbycc.edu, or at (785) 269-

7727.   

Please submit bids to Seth Carter, seth.carter@colbycc.edu or deliver to 1255 S. Range Ave. 

Colby, KS 67701 (Attn: Seth Carter).   

Vendors are strongly encouraged to schedule an appointment with Mr. Schmeiser and review the 

specified areas before submitting a bid.  The process will ensure the vendor and the institution 

fully understand the scope of the project.  

* All work must be completed before June 30, 2018. If the vendor cannot complete the project 

within the specified time frame, the bid will not be accepted. 

The Colby Community College Board of Trustees reserves the right to reject any and all bids 

per the Colby Community College Policy Manual.  
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